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Representative Stark  
SUBCOMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 

 
HB 2206 

Relating to emergency management 
 

HB 2206 directs the State Fire Marshal to develop and administer a statewide program to 

evaluate the condition of buildings after an emergency and determine whether the 

buildings may be safely occupied. The measure directs the State Fire Marshal to 

implement a statewide system for the registration of, and communication with, local 

program coordinators, certified building evaluators, and approved trainers.  The bill also 

allows local governments to enter into agreements with private contractors to conduct 

building occupancy safety inspections following an emergency. 

 

The Public Safety Subcommittee recommends HB 2206 be reported out do pass. 
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